                    Important Notice

YOUR HEALTH AND SAFETY IS OUR PRIMARY CONCERN

[bookmark: _GoBack]In an abundance of caution and concern for the safety of our members with regard to the Corona virus (COVID-19), we are canceling are December 3, 2020 meeting. The Board of Directors continues with the same agreement and concluded that this would be best for our members. The Board is looking at possible resuming club activity in January for are club meeting which will be on the 28th. Soon this will be over and we could all will be happy to get back  We will be looking forward to seeing you soon.
We are hoping the CDC will have a better idea on this virus and able to gather together at the Community Center in a safe matter. I know we all miss each other and it been a long time. 
We will keep you posted on any additional changes. 
Please continue to support The Indian River Photo Club when this is over. The club will really need you. I hope you all are well and keeping safe.

Sincerely, 
Billy Ocker IRPC President












